

The President has requested that the enclosed *Presidential Memorial Certificate* be sent in memory of your beloved, deceased Veteran. If this Certificate contains an error, or arrives in an unacceptable condition, or if you wish additional Certificates (no cost) for other family members, please complete the information areas on the other side of this insert and mail to:

Presidential Memorial Certificates (41A1C) National Cemetery Administration 5109 Russell Road Quantico, VA 22134-3903

OR

Fax To:

1(800) 455-7143

If you wish to telephone on this matter, please call (202) 565-4964